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Joint Application of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc. and Ni Florida, LLC 
for Approval of Transfer of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc.'s Water System 

Re: Docket No. 0801 83-WU 0 

Dear Ms. Daniel: 

Recently you asked Ni Florida, LLC to elaborate on possible post-acquisition system upgrades 
the company was considering making to the Tamiami system. Although there are no recorded 
violations at this time, Ni Florida's meeting with the Tamiami Master Association indicated a 
possible lack of working isolation valves and/or flush valves. Ni Florida will be investigating 
this issue further in the course of its due diligence process to determine specific requirements or 
upgrades to meet standards in the Tamiami system. 

Please feel free to call if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
c 

Marsha E. Rule 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Caroline Klancke, Esq. 


